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Question: Would you advise how much money has been allocated in the budget for 
2004-05 to furnish the hospice, and what will that purchase? 

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 23/06/2004 
Answer: $900 000 has been allocated for the hospice for 2004-05. This is both for 

recurrent funding from its commencement in March 2005, and provides 
capacity to buy identified equipment and required furnishing. 
 
A Clinical User Group is working up the details of what equipment and 
furnishing will be required to effectively run the hospice. 
 
There has also been a lot of in-kind offers of donations from the public to 
provide things such as window furnishings, garden supplies, etc. 
 
(Refer Copy Paper 1358) 

 


